
 

If your child was born between 1st September 2022 and 31st  
December 2022, they will be eligible to receive 15 hours free  
universal nursery education from January 2026.  Some children 
may be entitled to 30 hrs per week, depending on family  
circumstances. To find out more visit: www.childcarechoices.gov.uk.  

Crosby Preschool: 

Small Steps towards 

a Big Future  

Admission to  
Crosby Preschool 

January 2026 

(Spring Term)  

Preschool hours: Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9am-3.30pm 
 

Choose your 15 hours from within this or  
pay to top-up. 
Children may bring their own packed lunch  
or stay for a school dinner. 

More information and an SA13 application form is 
available on the council website. Forms should be  
returned to school, together with a copy of a birth 
certificate and utility bill as proof of address.  

                           For more information or to  
arrange a visit please contact the school 

office: 
     Phone: 01931 715265 or email: 

admin@crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk  

http://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk
https://www.cumbria.gov.uk/elibrary/Content/Internet/537/955/1052/17133/17308/43060103314.pdf?timestamp=434869566
https://legacy.westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk/childrensservices/schoolsandlearning/lss/nursery/nursery15-16.asp

